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What Parents and Carers Need to Know about 
Amazon Fire Tablets 

 
 
With Christmas fast approaching, you may be considering purchasing a tablet for 
your child/children as a present. The Amazon Fire Tablet is a popular choice: not 
only are Amazon’s own-brand devices more affordable than most other tablets 
on the market, but some models are designed specifically for youngsters (the 
Fire 7 Kids, Fire 8 HD and Fire HD 10 are aimed at ages 3-7, for example, while 
the ‘Pro’ range is geared towards 6 to 12-year-olds). Fire tablets come with 
access to a wealth of entertaining content, from child-friendly TV shows and 
videos to age-appropriate games and eBooks. 
 
Both of my own children, age 5 and 6, have their own Amazon Fire tablets and I 
personally couldn’t recommend them enough. They are both able to 
independently access age appropriate books, learning apps, watch films through 
their own Disney+ profile, making them perfect for our frequent long car 
journeys to North Wales. 
 
Please read the leaflet below to learn about the great ways you can manage the 
devices to ensure everyone’s safety and the possible risks that could be 
involved. 
 
If you have any further questions or need any more advice 
regarding this, or anything regarding online safety, please contact 
Mrs Hitchins. 
 

 




